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     (716) 376-5615 

     

         

 

January 15, 2016—Olean—William J. Aiello, Mayor of the City of Olean, will have a surgical procedure 

on January 22, 2016 that will require him to be out of the office for a short period of time.  He will 

continue to be in contact with his office during his absence.  

“It will be business as usual at my office during my recovery period,” Mayor Aiello said.  “I will follow my 

doctor’s orders and stay home for as long as necessary.  However, I will be kept up-to-date on City 

activities and any citizen requests that are directed to the Mayor’s office.”  
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